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June 27, 2011  

 

Dear Prayer Partners: 

 

Greetings from wet yet green Honduras!  The dust, smoke, and brown scenery have given 

way to heavy rains, mud, and beautiful green colors.  It is hard to imagine your summer 

while we are in our rainy season here in Honduras.  We are deeply grateful to you for your 

prayers and financial support.  Thank you for being our partners in the ministry here.   

 

We praise the Lord we had a wonderful Youth Camp during HOLY WEEK.   Due to the 

economy here, the attendance was lower this year.  We thank the Lord for two boys who 

accepted Christ as their personal Saviour and for many others who made decisions.  We 

started on a Tuesday and ended on Saturday.  Each one that went to camp from our 

mission church gave their testimony in a special service.  We had two Bible classes each 

day on Prophecy and the book of 2nd Peter.  Each night we had a special service.  A new 

activity this year was the adventure games on cables 30 feet in the air.  This taught 

teamwork, trusting each other and the Lord, self esteem and other values.  Friday night we 

had a very sweet bonfire service.  We thank those who sent special offerings to help pay 

the way of the campers.  Without your partnership, Youth Camp would be impossible.  We 

were close to cancelling camp because of finances, but praise the Lord we didn’t.   Praise 

the Lord for His blessings this year!!!     

 

Leslie’s parents, HAROLD and LENA celebrated their 50th wedding anniversary April 15th.  We 

had a special reception here for them honoring this Golden Day.  We all had birthdays in 

the following three weeks.  We thank you for your emails and birthday cards.  The church 

recently had a special surprise service honoring me.  They had a pastor from another area 

preach, special music, and a meal.  It was very exciting.  Please begin to pray for the Men’s 

Conference in September.  Thank you for your prayers and financial support.  We consider it 

a privilege to be your missionaries to Honduras.   
 
Yours with Hope For Honduras, 
 
 

 
 The Leslie Priday Family 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


